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Edenton Historical Commission 
Executive Committee Meeting 

April 19, 2011 

Minutes 

 
The Executive Committee of the Edenton Historical Commission met Tuesday, April 19, 2011, 

at 8:00 a.m. in the Barker House, Edenton, NC.  Those attending included Chairman Jerry 

Climer, Vice-Chairman Libby Pope, Secretary Anne Rowe, Commissioner Bob Quinn, Nancy 

Nicholls (Chowan County Tourism Development Authority), Executive Director Gregg Nathan 

and Preservation in Progress Chair Barbara Seeley and member Marcia Herr. 

Chairman Climer called the meeting to order and called for a motion to approve the Minutes of 

the March 15, 2011 Executive Committee meeting.  Bob Quinn made a motion: “To adopt the 

Minutes as presented”; Libby Pope seconded the motion, which was adopted unanimously.  

After discussion on various topics and there being no further business, Bob Quinn made a motion 

to adjourn, which was seconded by Libby Pope and adopted unanimously.  The Executive 

Committee adjourned at 10:24 am. 

The next meeting of the Executive Committee is Tuesday, May 17th, 8:00 am, at the Barker 

House, Edenton, NC. 

 


